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      17
th

 March 2015 

 

Mr Mark Bedding  

Senior Planning Manager 

Crest Nicholson Eastern 

Dear Mr Bedding 

 

Land Adjacent to Mountnessing Primary School 

 

I have been asked to advise you that Mountnessing Parish Council, at a Parish Council 

meeting held on the 9
th

 March 2015, reviewed the statement sent to you by the Chairman on 

the 12
th

 February 2015. With the majority of members present it was agreed that the following 

statement should be sent to you 

 

‘Even though this is only our initial evaluation it does seem clear that it will be some time, if 

at all, before your proposed development could be allowed under current legislation. With   

the majority of Mountnessing Parish Council members present, at a meeting of the Parish 

Council held on the 9
th

 March 2015, the view was that any development in the Green Belt or a 

Special Landscape Area would be undesirable and, if an application was made under the 

present planning rules, it would be opposed. Members also felt that their views would be 

supported by many local residents.’ 

 

The Parish Council will be seeking a retraction/clarification of the statement sent to you on 

the 12
th

 February in the Local Plan/Growth Options Consultation. 

 

A copy of this letter will be sent to Mr Philip Drane, Planning Policy Team Leader, at 

Brentwood Borough Council. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

I  R Harries 

Parish Clerk 
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